
 

WWC Engineering acquires Montana firm 

July 6, 2021 

 
On June 21, 2021, WWC Engineering acquired KirK Engineering & Natural Resources, Inc., a Montana 

Corporation, dba Northern Rockies Engineering, Inc., KirK Environmental, LLC (NRE). 

 

The acquisition of NRE brings innovative civil engineering project designers, hydrogeologists and support 

staff experienced in water and wastewater engineering, land development, irrigation systems, water 

quality protection, water rights, environmental cleanup and environmental site assessments. 

 

NRE has decades of experience in the Rocky Mountain Region and other states. The acquisition of NRE 

also brings a satellite office in Bozeman, Montana, with other personnel in Sheridan, Butte and 

Missoula, Montana. This valuable addition to WWC Engineering brings new and complementary skills as 

well as geographic expansion to better serve our clients. 

 

WWC Engineering is a multi-disciplinary, professional firm specializing in civil/site, environmental, land 

development, mining, municipal, NEPA, oil and gas, planning, roads/bridges, surveying, 

water/wastewater and water resources services. 

 

WWC has more than 90 employees and has served the Rocky Mountain region since 1980 with a focus 

on providing innovation, quality and service with every project. 

 

Link to original press release: 

https://wwcengineering.com/wwc-engineering-acquires-montana-firm/  
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